Unione Sindacale di Base



WFTU Secretariat Meeting took place in Tehran, Iran on 25th February 2018



Nazionale, 26/02/2018

The WFTU Secretariat members discussed several issues regarding the WFTU action and activities in the five continents. The very important 2018 Annual Presidential Council Meeting was at the center of the discussions.

The Presidential Council Meeting is going to take place tomorrow and tens of foreign delegates from every corner of the World have already arrived to Tehran in order to participate in the Presidential Council Meeting.